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TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH

	Assessing/ Codes/Planning

P.O. Box 6260

320 Ocean House Road

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107-0060
	
	Phone:  207-799-1619
Email:  maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org




MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council


FROM:
Ordinance Committee


DATE:
October 14, 2013


SUBJECT:
Sandwich board sign amendments to the Sign Ordinance

At the October 10, 2013 meeting, the Ordinance Committee voted 3-0 to recommend the attached amendments to the Sign Ordinance regulating sandwich board signs.

The Ordinance Committee heard from five Cape business owners requesting greater flexibility in the use of sandwich board signs. The committee reviewed existing sandwich board signs in town and sign regulations in other communities.

The current Sign Ordinance treats sandwich board signs as a temporary sign, limited to 3 30-day periods per year. The proposed amendments move sandwich board signs into the permanent sign category where they can be displayed during the hours a business is open. No limit on the number of days per year is proposed, although limits on elements such as size and placement are included in the draft amendments. The amendments also address “open” flags and create a definition for both sandwich board signs and open flags.
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